
6th September 2011

APOLL()
Build Maintain Renew

Site Office
Curnock Street Estate
38 - 40 Pratt Street
London NW1 OLY
Tel: 020 7388 4448
Fax: 020 7388 4448

Dear Resident,

Please be aware that your hot water service will be shut down next Thursday
between the hours of 8.00am to 6.00pm, this is to carry out the final
connections to the new hot water pipework within the car pirk below your
blocks.

Please ensure that you keep your hot water taps turned off during this
period, if you turn your tap on and there is no water coming oui you
must turn the tap back off, failure to do this will result in Jinks and
basins overflowing and causing flooding once the service is switched
back on.

I can be contacted on 07880907548, or alternatively you can contact me on
the above office number. The site office will be open 

-fr/onday-Friday 
between

8am - 5pm.

Yours sincerely,

Colyn Stephenson
E mai | : colvnsteohenson @theapolloqroup. co. u k
Resident Liaison Officer

Apollo Group

May we remind you of the foilowing;

Please be aware of bogus workmen. All Apollo staff wear hi-viz waistcoats and
carry photo lDs. lf you are unsure of anyone clairnlng to represent Apoflo or its
subcontractors, please contact the site office on the ibove telephone number
before letting anyone in.
We are unable to work in your home if there are unsupervised children of 16 or
under in the property.

Investing in Oamden's hsmes


